MILWAUKEE PUBLIC SCHOOLS



JAMES MADISON HIGH SCHOOL

8135 West Florist Avenue Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53218-1745 Area 414: 466-8450

Mr. William Perry 2470 W. Keefe Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Mr. Perry,

I would like to take this opportunity on behalf of the students and myself to thank you for your excellent presentation on the topic of "Enslavement."

I have never had anyone to relate this topic through the aspect of history and health. I thoroughly enjoyed and also learned from the presentation. The students also expressed the same sentiments. They were very impressed and I thought received you and the topic well.

I wish you continued sucess in your endeavors and hope that you will continue to be available to our students in order to enlighten them to the many subjects which is necessary for their growth.

Respectfully,

Ms. Tuwania R. Anderson

Learning Disabilities Department